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Interim Council CEO’s permanency tipped.
Jackie King is set to become the new Chief Executive of Epsom & Ewell Borough Council, subject to ratification by Full Council
on Tuesday 14 February. Jackie has been recommended for the position following a robust and competitive recruitment process.

Jackie joined Epsom & Ewell Council (EEBC) in September 2021 as Director of Corporate Resources and has been in the position
of interim Chief Executive since July 2022. Jackie has had an extensive career across the public and private sector and prior to
joining EEBC was Acting Chief Executive at Tandridge District Council. She also spent eight years at Surrey Police in various
People, Change and Transformation roles as well as roles relating to
performance and risk in global financial institutions.

Cllr Hannah Dalton, Chair of the Residents’ Association Majority Group, said: “We are very pleased to be recommending the
appointment of Jackie King as the new Chief Executive of Epsom and Ewell Borough Council. Through the rigorous recruitment
process undertaken, Jackie demonstrated that she is a strong and effective leader with the drive and vision to take EEBC
forward.  Jackie has the support of Councillors, staff and partners in leading the delivery of our agreed priorities and in helping
our communities to face the significant challenges that lie ahead in these tough times.”

“Jackie has been with the Council as our Director of Corporate Services for 18 months and I have every confidence that, with her
at the helm as our Chief Executive, we will make strong progress in the years ahead and deliver the change that Councillors are
looking for and that our residents expect.”

Jackie King said: “I am delighted to be recommended for this position as EEBC’s next Chief Executive. As a
long-term resident of the borough I am so proud of what we have to offer here, and am looking forward to working with
colleagues,  Councillors,  partners and residents to support  the borough to grow and thrive.  The last  few years have been
challenging for us all in many ways and from my time here at the Council I know how committed and ambitious everyone is to
really make a difference and deliver the best services we can for our communities, businesses, and visitors.”

Press release EEBC.
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